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You are invited to a presentation on 
PROJECTS TO INCREASE 

BIODIVERSITY AND HABITAT 
RESTORATION IN HEDGES, VERGES 

AND CHURCHYARDS. 
 

on 

MONDAY 12th September 2022 
 

at 6.30 pm 
 

in Doddington Village Hall 
 
 

 
Ms Janet Cobb will give a presentation on an initiative 
to raise awareness and engage volunteers in local 
projects to increase biodiversity and habitat restoration 
in hedges, verges and churchyards. 

 
Three projects: CPRE Hedgerow Heroes, RSVP 
Verges Project and CfGA (Caring for God’s Acre) ARK 
project have joined forces this year.  They are all 
funded and 26 churchyard sites are already identified 
by CfGA for the work including St John’s, Doddington. 

 
Please come along and find out more.  Everyone is 
welcome. 

 
The Parish Council’s monthly meeting will follow this 
presentation at 7pm. 


